

Memorandum

TO: The Honorable Greg Abbott, Governor

The Honorable Dan Patrick, Lieutenant Governor The Honorable Dade Phelan, Speaker of the House

The Honorable Brandon Creighton, Chair, Senate Committee on Higher Education

The Honorable Jim Murphy, Chair, House Committee on Higher Education

FROM: Harrison Keller, Ph.D.

DATE: November 1, 2022

SUBJECT: Graduate Medical Education Report

In accordance with Texas Education Code, Section 61.0661, please find below a link to the 2022 Graduate Medical Education Report. This report was adopted by the Coordinating Board at the October 27, 2022, board meeting.

<u>Graduate Medical Education Report: An Assessment of Opportunities for Graduates of Texas</u>

<u>Medical Schools to Enter Residency Programs in Texas</u>

Should you have any questions regarding this report or require any additional information, do not hesitate to contact John Wyatt in THECB External Relations at 512-427-6111 or john.wyatt@highered.texas.gov.